
 
January 22, 2021 
9 Shevat, 5781 
 
Dear Families, 
 
We are very excited for the upcoming 2021-2022 school year!  While this year has been full of challenges 
and a surprise around every corner, I think we can all safely say that we are looking to getting back to a 
more traditional learning environment, soon!   
 
The administration, along with the board, is pleased to present information to re-enroll your child for the 
coming school year.  Our school remains academically strong despite all the new learning environments 
imposed on us by COVID.    Our school remains safe, and we have proven that we can transition, pivot, and 
rise to any occasion.  As we move into the spring, we look forward to continuing our successes.  We have 
many exciting programs and opportunities for your child to continue to grow and thrive academically, 
socially, emotionally and spiritually. 
 
As we begin to prepare for the coming school year, we are pleased to provide you with this re-enrollment 
information.  At the December board meeting, the board approved the enclosed tuition rates for the 2021– 
2022 school year, as recommended by our school finance committee.   
 
Please review the re-enrollment information carefully and abide by the deadlines provided.  It is important 
for our hiring and planning purposes that students are registered on or prior to the February 19th.  For this 
reason, you will note that tuition rates for students registered after the February 19th deadline increase by 
five percent (5%).  This tuition rate deadline will be strictly enforced.  Please make sure to submit your 
deposit  and accompanying registration paperwork on or before February 19,  2021 so that 
you pay the reduced tuition rate .  
 
We are proud of our school and our amazing teachers and staff, and we are eager to plan for the upcoming 
school year. If you have any questions, please call or email Amy Polacek, our Admissions Coordinator, to 
discuss. 
 
Sincerely, 
            
Robert Gebaide  Amy Polacek 
Board President  Admissions Coordinator 
 
P.S. Please enroll on or before Friday, February 19th to receive the early enrollment tuition rate. 


